
Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) 
Foster Youth Subcommittee 

 
Monday, April 9, 2018 

 

The following members of the PAC Foster Youth subcommittee met yesterday to develop their purpose 

and goals:  Mary Lee, Jacquelyn Smith Conkleton, Sofia Ames, and Roberto Fonseca. 

Mr. Alvarenga welcomed the members and went over the meeting norms. Subcommittee Chairperson 

Mary Lee stated the purpose of the meeting then continued to lead them in a discussion. The following 

draft statement and goals were created: 

Purpose/Mission Statement: 

To become the voice of all foster youth students by identifying resources and funding in order to 

promote meaningful engagement and support services that will enhance the skills and knowledge of the 

caregivers to better serve this population.   

 

Goals: 

To partner with LAUSD Foster Youth Achievement Program to: 

 Identify current list of LAUSD Resources/Support Services 

 Identify schools by Local District in order to review data,  student progress, student enrollment 

by student group  

 Share information to help the PAC make recommendations regarding Foster Youth 

 Identify all district and non-district trainings/events for students and caregivers  

 Identify LAUSD Foster Youth Achievement Program monthly and quarterly  meetings 

 Build partnerships with Caregivers and LAUSD Foster Youth Achievement Program 

 

The next subcommittee meeting will be held on Monday, April 23, 2018 at the Office of Parent and 

Student Services.  


